
 
 
April 2024 

 
Dear Golf Enthusiasts and Supporters, 
 
It's almost tee time! 
 
We're thrilled to announce our highly anticipated 25th Annual Michael C. Murphy Golf 
Outing, scheduled for Saturday, July 13, 2024. It's going to be a fantastic day filled with golf, 
camaraderie, and opportunities to support a great cause. We invite you to be a part of this 
exciting event as a golfer or sponsor. 
 
We understand the value of your participation, and to make it even more enticing, we're 
offering an exclusive early registration discount: 
 

Early Bird Registration (before June 1st) 
$65 per golfer; $260 for a team of 4 

Enjoy the total package that includes green fees, cart,  
continental breakfast, and lunch at the turn. 

 
 General Registration  

(After June 1st  until the day of the event and at the door) 
$80 per golfer, includes all of the above 

 
Our goal is to make this event accessible to all while raising vital funds for our youth who 
are attending college or will be entering college this year. Your support can make a 
significant difference in our mission as 100% of all money raised goes to the scholarship to 
assist students with a variety of needs. 
 
Whether you’re a seasoned golfer or just starting, this event promises a memorable 
experience for all skill levels. 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

Sponsorship Opportunities: 
 
In addition to participating as a golfer, you can also support our cause by becoming a 
sponsor. We offer various sponsorship levels, providing excellent exposure for your 
business while demonstrating your commitment to community involvement. For 
sponsorship details, please see the attached sponsorship package or visit our website 
https://www.ststephenscc.org/golfouting 
 
Join us as we celebrate 25 years of community, camaraderie, and charitable giving. Your 
participation makes a difference, and we're grateful for your support. 
Don't miss out on this incredible opportunity to enjoy a day of golf while making a 
difference. Mark your calendars, gather your friends, and join us for a day of swinging for a 
cause! 
 
To register or inquire about sponsorships, please contact our office at 517-484-2180 or 
https://www.ststephenscc.org/golfouting to see all the details. Let's tee off for a great 
cause! 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Deacon Ralph Sims, Golf Outing Coordinator 
St Stephens Community Church 
 
 
 
 
 
 


